SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Monday, May 22, 2017)

Generated by Miriam Testasecca on Tuesday, May 30, 2017

Members present

Tommy Allen, Bev Slough, Bill Mignon, Patrick Canan and Kelly Barrera

Meeting called to order at 3:00 PM

- CALL TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
- 2. CALL TO ORDER BY SUPERINTENDENT
- 3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT

Mrs. Slough reminded everyone of the importance of our Constitutional right to freedom of speech, especially in light of the protests at university graduations across the nation. Mrs. Slough also stated that we need to assure that our students fully understand the importance of this freedom. Mr. Forson stated that he enjoyed the St. Johns Technical High School and St. Johns Virtual School graduations, and is looking forward to all of the upcoming graduations as well. Mr. Forson also announced that the Third Grade Reading scores were top in the state.

4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:

4.01 FCTC Monthly Report

Mrs. Chris Force, Principal of FCTC presented a monthly report, which focused on programs offered at the school.

4.02 Facilities Update

Ms. Cathy Mittelstadt, Mr. Paul Rose and Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge presented a facilities update, which included proposed school site proportionate share mitigation, and the proposed 2017-2018 Half-Cent Sales Surtax budget.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS

None

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT Mr. Forson stated that the first school board workshop in July falls on the July 4 holiday. The board agreed to cancel the July 4, 2017 school board workshop.

7. ADJOURNMENT

4:19 PM